Tue, Oct 31, 11:24 AM (8 days ago) ☆ ←



Kia ora MDCA exec,

I'm somewhat concerned about the Masterplan Process.

We received a flyer in our letterbox about the process. The content is similar to parts of the TDC website: https://shape.tasman.govt.nz/mapua-masterplan-2023

I had a look at the consultation summary. Reads pretty good and I acknowledge it is difficult to summarize over a 1000 responses. I do miss some suggestions I made though. It is therefore important that TDC during the process goes back to the individual responses to check if any suggestions are missed.

More importantly, I asked the elected members during the last MDCA meeting about the process and 'our' involvement in identifying and working through the options. It seems the engagement is limited to two public sessions, after the options development is completed (!), in February which I feel is grossly inadequate.

I suggest the MDCA follows up before the next meeting so that our elected members can provide some answers. In addition, depending on the answers, we might seek information on the content of what TDC is going through, in a LGOIMA request (meeting notes, draft reports, memo's, etc)

Some time to discuss at the next meeting would be great.

Ngā mihi

Jan Heijs

14 Lionel Place, Mapua 7005

Mob: ++64 21 354 782

I stand for a joyful, just, sustainable world